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Minutes of the Executive Council 
Tuesday, June 6, 2017 

ASLCC Clubs & Orgs Room 
 

 

I. Call to Order 

Jacob Roes called the meeting to order on Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at 11:08am. 

 

II. Members in Attendance  

John Shaw, Lily James, Cameron Campbell, Jake Roes, Tom Holtslander, Luke 

Rahn, Paz Clearwater, Makana Arakaki, Roxana Ahmadifard, Marissa Gardner 

 

III. Members not in Attendance   

 

IV. Guests in Attendance   

Justin Ford, Sue Orchard, Sue Rutherford 

 

V. Adoption of Agenda  

Marissa Gardner moved to adopt the agenda, Lily James seconded the motion. 

All were in favor, none were opposed and none abstained; the motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

VI. Adoption of Minutes 

Cameron Campbell moved to adopt the minutes from the May 23, 2017 

Executive Council meeting. Lily James seconded the motion. All were in favor, 

none were opposed and none abstained; the motion passed unanimously.  

 

VII. Guest Presentations 

● Sue Rutherford- Mrs. Rutherford presented to the members of the 

Executive Council about her group, Indivisible, a non-partisan movement 

to increase youth participation in progressive politics and political 

discourse. Indivisible meets at the Longview Library and engage in 

activities such as calling state representatives. The next meeting for 

Indivisible is June 20th. Mrs. Rutherford hoped that ASLCC would allow 

her to put information and fliers on campus to promote this event. Justin 

Ford described the process for flier approval and how to request an 
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informational table on campus. 

 

VIII. New Business 

None 

 

IX. Unfinished Business 

Sue Orchard had an update about the changes to the Technology Fee charges to 

students. On May 23, ASLCC voted to reduce the fees for students, a change 

that would go into effect during Fall Quarter 2017. However, students have 

already registered for fall courses without the new fee rate being applied. Dr. 

Orchard apologized for not consulting with ASLCC before the Board of Trustees 

voted on the 2017-18 fee schedule. Dr. Orchard will ensure that this process is 

approved by students next year before it goes to the Board of Trustees. Dr. 

Orchard stated that beginning the new fee schedule for Winter Quarter is an 

option. Lily James recommended beginning the new fee schedule with Winter 

Quarter registrations. Cameron Campbell moved to approve this change in 

schedule and Tom Holtslander seconded the motion. All were in favor, none 

were opposed, and none abstained. The motion passed unanimously.  

 

X. Round Table Reports 

None Today 

 

XI. Adjournment 

Marissa Gardner moved to adjourn the meeting and Cameron Campbell seconded 

the motion. Six were in favor, one was opposed and none abstained; the motion 

passed by majority. Jake Roes adjourned the meeting at 11:41am. 
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